
  
  

Thursday   18 th    February   2021   
  

Stage   1   Planetarium   Incursion   
  

  
Dear   Stage   1   Parents/Carers,   
  

As   part   of   the   Semester   1   integrated   unit   ‘Earth   and   Space’   students   will   participate   in   a   
Planetarium   incursion.   Participation   in   this   incursion   will   support   students   to   gain   practical   
insight   into   the   topics   we   have   been   studying   this   term,   particularly   the   movement   of   the   sun   
and   moon   as   well   as   the   effect   they   have   on   life   on   Earth.   This   is   a   valuable   opportunity   for   
our   students   and   will   enrich   the   learning   they   have   been   participating   in   at   school.   
  

Date :   Tuesday   30th   March   
  

Time : Scheduled   throughout   the   day.   
  

Uniform :   Students   are   to   wear   their   regular   school   uniform.   
  

Cost :   $10.00   per   student   
  

Due: 8th   March   2021   
  

There   is   no   paper   note   for   this   activity,   please   provide   permission   by   checking   the     
"Permission   Granted”   box   through   the   Sentral   Parent   Portal   or   app .     
Payment   will   be   included   in   your   child’s   Term   1   Account.     
  
  

Thank   you   for   your   support   
  

Kieran   Campbell Nick   Thomson   
Organising   Teacher Principal   
  
  

  

  

  
  

  


